
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 CABINET VIEW FIRE SERVICE AREA  

PUBLIC HEARING  
 
The Board of Lincoln County Commissioners has received a petition signed by more than 
30 of the owners of real property located in the proposed fire service area and pursuant to 
7-33-2401 MCA, regarding the establishment of a fire service area within an 
unincorporated area not part of a rural fire district.  The Board of County Commissioners 
did pass Resolution of Intent No. 949 to consider formation of a fire service area to be 
known as the CABINET VIEW FIRE SERVICE AREA.       

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Lincoln County 
Commissioners on the 9th day of December, 2015, at 6 p.m. in the Ponderosa Room located 
at 952 E. Spruce Street, Libby, Montana to hear protests and public comments relating to 
the proposed fire service area. 

For questions or further information please contact Clerk and Recorder Robin Benson at 
283-2301 or email lcclerk@libby.org. 
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